
Universal Screening and Early Dyslexia Identification 

 

In the 2023 – 2024 school year and subsequent years, each public school, including each charter 

school, shall conduct dyslexia screenings for students in the appropriate year (K-3rd) consistent 

with the findings and recommendations of the task force created under section 633.420.  

"Dyslexia screening" is a short test conducted by a teacher or school counselor to determine 

whether a student likely has dyslexia or a related disorder, in which a positive result does not 

represent a medical diagnosis but indicates that the student could benefit from approved support.  

The Cole R-I School District’s Dyslexia Plan is posted on the school’s website or may be 

reviewed upon request at the Special Services office during regular school hours. 
 


